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SCLC Art Show 2022 

The SCLC is proud to announce 

the recognition of the virtual Art 

Show by 

Keith Duran – Director Educational 

Leadership Eden-Monaro 

Greg McDonald - Director 

Educational Leadership Batemans 

Bay 

Murat Dizdar – Deputy Secretary, 

School Performance South. 

Both Directors have made winning 

selections for each school and 

nominated an overall winner for 

each network of schools. 

Congratulations to 5/6J Deadly 

Doors – selected winner for Eden 

Public School. 

Congratulations to Chuck Close 

‘Portraits’ – selected winner for all 

of Eden-Monaro network. 

Please see all other Directors 

Awards at: 

https://sites.google.com/education.

nsw.gov.au/sclcartshow2022?fbclid

=IwAR0wYzP3d5vKB_pKu7g35AFx

Jqzl74v_A30HdoFgjwFSMlA-

o5b7FD4uaeA 

A very special thank you to Miss 

Acacia Peterson who developed 

and put the site together. 

 

 

 Visible Learning 

The Visible Learning Team is very 

excited to be launching the learner 

dispositions this term at Eden Public 

School. 

A significant amount of work has 

gone into the development of the 

Visible Learning Dispositions and 

the team is finally ready to 

implement them into all classrooms 

K-6. The dispositions support 

student learning. 

One disposition will be implemented 

into all classrooms each week. 
Week 4  Think Critically  

Week 5  Embraces Challenge  

Week 6  Flexible  

Week 7  Collaborate  

Week 8  Self-Motivated  

Week 9  Curious  

Week 10  Culmination – Dress up day.  

 
Attendance Matters  
Education for your child is important and regular attendance at 

school is essential for your child to achieve their educational best 

and increase their career and life options. NSW public schools work 

in partnership with parents to encourage and support regular 

attendance of children and young people. When your child attends 

school every day, learning becomes easier, and your child will build 

and maintain friendships with other children.  

What if my child must be away from school?   

On occasion, your child may need to be absent from school. 

Justified reasons for student absences may include:  

  being sick, or having an infectious disease ظ •

  having an unavoidable medical appointment ظ •

 being required to attend a recognised religious ظ •

holiday   

 .exceptional or urgent family circumstance (e.g ظ •

attending a funeral)  

It is vital that all absences are explained!  

If a child is away for 3 days, parent reply to absent text message 

needs to state all the dates that the child was sick. EG- Jack was 

sick 12/5 – 15/5/22. (Rather than just stating sick, because this is 

recorded only for 1 day)  

 Thank you for your ongoing cooperation.  

 Tanja Vogt  
 



   PSSA TOUCH FOOTBALL 

P&C NEWS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 

Fri 12th –  K-2 Athletics 

Thurs 18th - Book Week 

Parade 

Wed 24th – Fri 26th Stage 

3 Canberra 

SEPTEMBER 

Fri 2nd - Regional Athletics 

Canberra and Crazy Hair 

Day 

Tues 6th – Stage 3 Gala 

Day 

Wed 14th - Frid 16th  

Stage 2 Kianinny 

Fri 16th -  Kindergarten 

Excursion Potoroo Palace 

 

 

 
 

Super proud of our boys touch 

football team who travelled to 

Batemans Bay on Wednesday 

and played a fast and skilled 

game against Batemans Bay PS. 

Unfortunately we just went down 

12-11. Thank you to Liz and Trav 

who drove up the team, I am 

super grateful for this support. 

Our boys should feel so proud of 

their efforts in making the 

quarter final, they played SO well! 

Thanks to Corey for his coaching 

at school. 



        

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHATS HAPPENING IN PE THIS TERM! 

Throughout the early 

stages of the Term K-2 

students have continued 

to develop an 

understanding of 

movement concepts as 

they participate in a 

variety of physical 

activities. They have been 

busy practising their 

underarm and overarm 

throwing techniques and 

following directions in 

games such as 'freeze' 

and 'flip it'. Primary 

students continue to learn 

the skills of Touch 

Football and are enjoying 

employing these in 

modified games and 

drills. Our motto, in line 

with this Term's Premier's 

Sporting Challenge Race 

Around Australia 

program, is to be 'more 

active, more often'.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LIBRARY NEWS! 

We are very excited to announce that the 18th August 2022 will 

be the yearly EPS Book Week Parade and Book Fair! On the 18th, 

we all will be allowed to wear a costume that is our favourite 

character or relating to the Children’s Book Council of Australia 

(CBCA) theme ‘Dreaming with eyes open.’ Collins Booksellers 

Merimbula will also set up a Book Fair on the 18th in the library 

where students can purchase their favourite books. Mrs Roe will 

be doing activities with the students leading up to the day to 

decorate the library with the ‘Dreaming with eyes open’ theme. 

Get excited and start planning your costumes!  

 
 



 


